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TRANSPORT — OFF-ROAD VEHICLES — ONLINE REGISTRATION 
635. Mr R.S. Love to the Minister for Local Government: 
I refer to a question asked during Budget Estimates on 24 May 2022 in which the Minister said the move to online 
registrations for Off Road Vehicles was progressing and ask: 
(a) When will the transition from the paper-based system to online registrations be completed? 
Mr J.N. Carey replied: 
The State Government is progressing reforms to replace the existing paper-based registration system with a new 
online system. The Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural industries is working with the Department 
of Transport to this end, noting that any changes will require amendments to legislation. 
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